
January 4, 2019 
 
The Student Federation of the Ontario Agricultural College is pleased to invite you to the annual 
OAC Good Times Banquet. This banquet allows us to celebrate the accomplishments of the OAC 
with alumni, faculty and students. 
 
This year’s banquet is being held on Saturday, January 26th, 2019 at the Ancaster Fairgrounds. A 
social hour will commence at 6:00 pm followed by a dinner at 6:30 pm. Following dinner there 
will be an award presentation, guest speakers and a dance. Tickets can be purchased by 
contacting the SFOAC office, emailing goodtimes@aggies.ca. Please return the form below by 
Friday, January 11th, 2019 with the number of tickets needed. If you have any other questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact the office or goodtimes@aggies.ca. 
 
On behalf of the SFOAC, I would like to wish you and your family all the best in the New Year. 
We look forward to seeing you at the 2019 OAC Good Times Banquet! 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Kathryn Stanton 

 
 
I am planning to attend the OAC Good Times Banquet on January 26th, 2019 at Ancaster 
Fairgrounds. 
 
Name: _______________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 
 
Year Graduated from the OAC: ______________________________________________ 
 
Please reserve me ______ tickets (@$40 each). Cheques can be made payable to “SFOAC” 

� I have enclosed a cheque for $_____ 
 
� I will pay for my ticket(s) at the door 
 

Please return to: SFOAC 
ATTN: Kathryn Stanton 
c/o OAC Dean’s Office 
Johnston Hall, University of Guelph 
Guelph, ON N1G 2W1 


